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The UN Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process, Robert Serry, is shocked 
by the news of this evening's killing of four Israelis in an attack on a car in the West 
Bank. We condemn this murderous act and call for those responsible to be brought to 
justice. Robert Serry urges all parties not to allow the enemies of peace to derail the 
negotiations about to be launched, and to progress with determination and courage on 
behalf of both peoples, towards a final settlement. 
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